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Great Guest Editorial and 

Mexico Update 
  

Guest Editorial on the Website: Disposing of Your Mineral Collection - 

Steve Chamberlain 

None of us wants to think about the inevitable, let alone plan for it. (“What happens once 

the last Lord of the Rings/Hobbit movie has been made and there are no more?” No, I 

mean the other inevitable - we really can’t live forever.) Planning for what happens to our 
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mineral collections is a tough and controversial subject. I am thrilled that Steve 

Chamberlain, well-known U.S. mineral collector and Chairman of the Rochester 

Mineralogical Symposium, has agreed to share his excellent editorial on Disposing of Your 

Mineral Collection (click here), on the website. (And check out that Millerite from the 

Sterling Mine, Antwerp, St. Lawrence Co., New York!)  

  

Mexico Update 

On the website I've added new specimens under Mexico - June 2014 Update (click 

here). Great specimens, with Excellent sharp, light green datolite crystals from Charcas, 

Mexico – these are super! This Mexico update also includes fine danburite crystals and 

some beautiful amethyst crystal specimens from Piedra Parada.  

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens. 

 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/blog/disposing-of-your-mineral-collection/ 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Mexico-June-2014.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

Hope you enjoy the update!  

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 

 

R. 
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